
US DEPARTMENT OF HOMEL AND SECURITY 

USCG AUXILIARY 

DIVISION  10 SO-MA APRIL 2017 REPORT 

 

1- Requested, secured and distributed Paddle Sports brochures for Division 10. 

 

2- All requested supplies for Division 10 have been secured. 

 

3- Will continue to encourage Flotillas to order supplies for NSBW. 

 

4- No issues from Division 10 FSO-MA Officers. 

 

       Respectfully, 

       Andy Cardwell SO-MA 


